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Comment 

Regarding Form I-485 Supplement J: 
 
---Page 2, Part 4: this is duplicate information and, therefore, should be deleted. 
---Page 3, Part 5, #8: this number field should allow for punctuation for better clarity and 
accuracy. 
---Page 3, Part 5, #9: this number field should allow for punctuation for better clarity and 
accuracy. Additionally, the programming automatically adds zeros (i.e. 
007,123,456,789). This is unnecessary and only causes confusion. That function should 
be removed. 
---Page 5, Part 7, #8: add a field for the job title of the person with signatory authority. 
This will better clarify and distinguish the person with signatory authority from the 
preparer when they are not the same person. 
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